
Rubber City Prints: 2025 Membership Renewal

BECOME A MEMBER TODAY!
Rubber City Prints (RCP) is thrilled to invite you to renew your membership and participate in
our upcoming Members’ Show, with opportunities to showcase your work around Akron in
2025!

This is the first of many opportunities to exhibit at local organizations beyond our RCP studio.
Join us as we kick off the year with an exhibition at Summa Health’s Main Building.

Exhibition Details

● Show Dates: January 23, 2025 – April 1, 2025
● Location: Summa Health Main Building
● Artwork Requirements:

○ Maximum size: 5’ x 5’
○ 1–3 pieces may be submitted (limit 3 images).
○ All work must be framed with plexiglass (no glass covers).

● Selection Process: Entries will be reviewed and selected by Ivana Medukic from
Summa Health Gallery.

Submission Guidelines

To participate, complete the attached form and submit your entry to:

● Email: HealingArts@summahealth.org
● Text Confirmation: Text the shop phone at 330-269-9837 with your intent to participate.
● Membership Fee: $25 (valid for 1 year).

Membership Payment Options:

● Pay online: Rubber City Prints Membership Link
● Deliver check/cash to RCP with your submission.

Important Dates

● Drop-Off Location: Summa main campus by January 17th attn Ivana Medukic. If you
need to drop or have me pick up earlier text the shop phone 330-269-9837

https://www.rubbercityprints.org/product-page/annual-student-membership-entry


● Submission Deadline: next week email Ivana 3 images by the 10th or at latest the
following Monday

● Drop-Off Hours: TBD after you email Ivana and she selects your works.

Notes for Artists

● Unselected pieces may be submitted to RCP, flat-wrapped for safekeeping.
● Questions? Text the shop phone at 330-269-9837 or email Krista Rickert at

Krista.rcp@gmail.com.
● Don’t miss this opportunity to display your work at a busy art gallery next to the

Starbucks at Summa Health for the beginning of 2025!!

Dear Artists,

Even if you’re unable to participate, we’re so happy to have you as part of the RCP
membership, paying 25 today allows you to apply to our Ambassador program, and participate
in future show calls. The next show will be Color High at White Rabbit Gallery in May-June.
There will be approximately 3 more out of house shows this year TBD.

Warm wishes for a lovely holiday season and a Happy New Year!

Best regards,
Krista Rickert
RCP Director
330-269-9837
Krista.rcp@gmail.com


